
Spring Concert March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

  We have been so pleased with the children’s determination, musical 

commitment and energy in preparing for our Spring concert. The Spring Concert is an annual 

event in the school calendar which allows the celebration of the many musicians at Lipson Vale 

Primary School. The choir, orchestra and many other musicians will be performing; the 

programme promises to be varied and entertaining!   

 

The concert will take place on the afternoon and evening of Tuesday 26
th
 March at 1.45pm and 

5.30 pm in the school hall. Tickets are now available to order for both performances. Initially 

we will be issuing 2 tickets per family. However, there might be the possibility of further tickets 

next week. Cost of the tickets will be £2.00 or £1.00 for children.  Could you please complete 

the form at the end of the letter to order your ticket preferences? The payment will be 

completed online once the school has been notified of your ticket order.  

Money raised will be used for new music for our choir and orchestra and a donation to our 

school charity.  

 

The concert will last approximately an hour and a half.   During the evening performance there 

will be a presentation to our year 6 musicians and the John Knight Cup will also be awarded for 

outstanding musical achievement and enthusiasm.  

 

 

All of our musical children have been working extremely hard over the term and are very much 

looking forward to sharing their performance with an audience.  We hope as many parents will 

be able to support the children and share in their commitment and musical interest.  We have 

been delighted with their enthusiasm and involvement this term.  

 

Could you please complete the form below to make your order and return it to either Mrs Fice 

or Miss Renouf as soon as possible?   Payment can then be made online using the current 

payment system.  

 

   Thank you for your support 

 

     Mrs Fice and Miss Renouf. 

……………………………………………………………………………… 

Spring Concert  

 

My child_____________ class_____  is able to take part in the school concert on the  

 

 

 

afternoon and evening of  Tuesday 26
th
 March.  He/ she will be taking part as a  

__________________________(orchestra performer, choir member, musician). 

 

We would like to purchase          tickets for the 1.45pm performance, 

 

 

We would like to purchase          tickets for the 5.30pm performance. 

 

Please complete or delete as required. 

 

Signed______________________( Parent/Guardian)        Date__________ 


